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About Us

Why US

Riddhi Automation & Control is the epitome of industrial automation; a 
company that provides top solutions to redefine efficiencies in 
organizations. We operate as a manufacturer, supplier, and service 
provider for solutions like Electronics Digital Starters and Vacuum 
Indicators With Buzzer. We remain motivated by the value proposition, 
that we have the core responsibility to deliver on innovation in the 
design and engineering of products with a focus on outstanding 
functionality in various industrial applications.functionality in various industrial applications.

We boast of creating products that not only conform to market 
standards but also ensure the incorporation of the highest technology 
in their production. All our products are designed to offer accuracy and 
precision when used. The sizes of the products which we provide are 
compact, making them perfect for different types of industries.

Attention to detail is integral within our products and services we 
provide. Our solutions are developed with the ability to work not only 
within normal temperatures but also within different and complex 
industrial environments. These products are preferred by industry 
experts and consumers due to the light nature of most of our products 
and moreover, they are portable with easy installation processes. We 
understand that people seek performance derived from advanced 
technologies, and that is why we provide our innovative products at 
reasonable prices. We wanted therefore to make safety features 
inherent not only in all our products but also in our organizational 
culture.



Our Products

Electronics Starter Vacuum Indicator
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